
 

 

Hi Ledell-  

   Yes, 11:30 pm as a closing time is agreeable to us. 

 

Thanks! 

Rachel  

 

On Tue, Jul 12, 2016 at 5:10 PM, Zellers, Ledell <district2@cityofmadison.com> wrote: 

Hello Rachel, 

 

I don't seem to have Anthony's email address.  Thanks for the get together today.  I 

appreciated learning more about your plans.  This is the one condition we talked about 

having associated with approval of your license: 

 

Conditions for Macha Tea, 823 E. Johnson St. 

1. Close by 11:30 pm weeknights and weekends. 

Please confirm that is your understanding and I will have the condition included in the 

information that goes to the ALRC so your license approval can go on the consent 

agenda.  That, of course, assumes the meeting this evening and with the TLNA Council 

goes well. 

 

Best, 

Ledell 

 

Alder Ledell Zellers 

608 417 9521 
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